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There is no way these bought-and-paid-for bureaucrats should be given more power. 

From masking to lockdowns to "vaccine" mandates, their decisions over the past 

three years have resulted in untold misery and loss. Now that the WHO is angling for 

legally-binding power, the CDC and the OHA will be exerting even more tyrannical,  

dictatorial, and invasive policies. I will not comply!  


